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June 4, 2002

Steven B. Andersen

Holland & Hart

U.S Bank Plaza, Suite 1400

Boise, ID 83702

Re:
Investigation into the Load Reduction rates paid by Idaho Power to Astaris LLC.  

Case No. IPC-E-01-43.

Dear Mr. Andersen:

I have been advised by Andrea Utecht of FMC Corporation that you will sign the Stipulation and Settlement Agreement in Case No. IPC-E-01-43 as local counsel for FMC Corporation, Astaris LLC and FMC of Idaho LLC.  Andrea requested that I deliver the signature pages to you, eight (8) copies.  Each party has indicated the desire to have their own signature pages rather than a copy, thus the need for multiple signatures.  I have also included a copy of the Stipulation and Settlement Agreement.   Please sign the signature pages and send back to the Public Utilities Commission, to my attention.  I will assemble the finished documents and file them with the Commission.

If you have any questions please call me at 334-0357 or e-mail at jhammon@puc.state.id.us.

Sincerely,

John R. Hammond

Deputy Attorney General
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